
Commit to 100% 
Renewable Electricity!

At the Summit cities, states and provinces, private 
companies, and civil society organizations will 
announce a set of commitments for climate action. 
One of these commitment areas will be for 100% 
renewable electricity.  

Health Care Without Harm is bringing together health 
care institutions from around the world to join this 
multi-sectoral commitment to transition to 100% 
renewable electricity in the coming years. 

With hospitals, health centers and health systems 
around the world increasingly deploying solar, wind 
and other sources of clean, renewable energy, the 
Summit represents a moment for health care to join 
other sectors of society to announce its ambition 
to protect public and planetary health from climate 
change.

Health care institutions large and small on every 
continent are already using 100% renewable electricity. 
Others plan to do so in the coming years or even 
decades.

The Summit represents an opportunity for everyone 
committed to 100% renewable electricity to stand up 
and be recognized as global leaders. And it represents 
and opportunity for those who have not made the 
commitment to do so. 

Health Care Without Harm will announce all health care 
institutions committing to 100% renewable electricity 
on stage as part of the official proceedings of the 
Global Climate Action Summit.   

Following the Summit, we will continue to build the 
100% renewable electricity as a leadership body within 
the Health Care Climate Challenge. 

Health Care Without Harm is calling on hospitals, health centers and health 
systems all around the world to commit to 100% renewable electricity in the 

lead up to the Global Climate Action Summit, which will take place in 
San Francisco, California on September 12-14, 2018.

The Health Care Climate Challenge is an initiative of 
Health Care Without Harm (www.noharm.org).

#GCAS2018




